
 

 

REQUEST FOR TENDER  
OPERATION OF HUGHENDEN LANDFILL 

 
 

Flinders Shire Council invites parties to submit tenders to enter into a Services Agreement with Council for 
the operation of the Hughenden Landfill.  

The Request for Tender, including the Conditions of Tender, can be accessed from 
http://www.flinders.qld.gov.au/tenders 

Tenders are to be lodged by hand to 34 Gray Street, Hughenden Qld 4821 or by post addressed to Flinders 
Shire Council, PO Box 274, Hughenden Qld 4821. All tenders must be marked “Tender 102.2022.13– 
Management of Hughenden Landfill”.   

This tender closes at 5pm on Tuesday 13th December 2022.   

For further information, please contact Melissa Keating on 07 4741 2900 or eho@flinders.qld.gov.au 

 
Hari Boppudi 
Chief Executive Officer 
Flinders Shire Council 
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